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Please advance, support, pass a strong SB 797.  It is so important that people who have
demonstrated that they choose to hurt others not have guns. As a person of faith I believe in
the belovedness of every human being and the responsibility of communities to cherish and
protect lives so everyone has a chance to live their life. Some people can't control themselves
or are likely to make deadly decisions with firearms - signs like past violent convictions let us
know who can't handle the responsibility of deadly weapons. It is your responsibilty with the
power of law to protect citizens from gun fire and loss of life -law enforcement and emergency
responders, children in schools and their teachers, people at malls, at their jobs, in their homes
and neighborhoods. Please act bravely and treat your duty seriously. Inconvenience in having
to wait to receive a firearm does not outweigh public safety. Thank you.

Emily Faltesek,
Citizen of 97330
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